
10/08/2021 

MR Sam Potter 
4 Nandina terrace TCE 
Avalon NSW 2107 
Sam.2107@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

The destruction and bulldozing of this area is truly sad. To see such an iconic part of our 
suburb turn into something like this is quite honestly disgusting. Not to mention the amount of 
wildlife and nature that will be completely destroyed in doing this. I would pray that this doesn’t 
go ahead 

Sent: 10/08/2021 5:25:26 PM
Subject: Online Submission


